
Item Number: 5

City Council / Board of Directors

Public Hearing(s)

Meeting of: July 20, 2021

Submitted By:
Brian Gengler, City Engineer
          
Subject: 
Annexation of Tract Map No. 16894 into Citywide Drainage Facilities Assessment 
District No. 1 (DFAD 1)

Recommendation:
That the Honorable City Council:

(1) Cancel the Public Hearing for Resolution No. 21-048; and
(2) Direct staff to re-advertise the public hearing for a future meeting date.

Fiscal Impact:
There is no fiscal impact associated with this action.

Background:
On May 18, 2021, the City Council approved Resolution No. 21-045 initiating the 
annexation proceedings for Tract Map No. 16894 into DFAD 1 and directing the City 
Engineer to prepare the associated Engineer’s Report. The Public Hearing was 
scheduled for the July 20, 2021 regular City Council meeting.  

Discussion: 
Advertising for this item was submitted to the Valleywide Newspaper on May 27, 2021 
based on the original schedule for the annexation proceedings. The Engineer’s Report 
has since been completed. However, the Assessment Diagram and Boundary Map were 
not updated and submitted by the Developer in time to allow the proceedings to continue 
as planned. 

Staff is requesting that the Public Hearing for Resolution No. 21-048 be cancelled as the 
item is not ready to be heard at this time. The Public Hearing will be re-advertised for a 
future meeting date at the appropriate time once all the necessary documents are 
finalized.
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Staff remains available for any questions the City Council may have.

Attachments: None 


